
Estate Planning Council of Lower Fairfield County, Inc. 
MEETING NOTICE 

 

Topic: Multidisciplinary Presentation: “Real Life Operation of Living Wills” 
 

Speakers: Suzanne Brown Walsh, J.D., Principal, Cummings & Lockwood LLC 
 Stuart G. Warner, Esq., Assistant Counsel, Yale-New Haven Hospital 
 

Date & Time: Wednesday, November 30, 2005 – 5:45 p.m. – 8:45 p.m. 
 

Place: Innis Arden Country Club, 120 Tomac Avenue, Old Greenwich, CT 
 
Dear Council Member: 
 
Our last dinner meeting of the year will be held on Wednesday, November 30, 2005. Cash bar and cocktails 
will begin at 5:45 p.m., followed by dinner promptly at 6:30 p.m., panel discussion at 7:30 p.m., and we 
anticipate an end to the meeting between 8:30 p.m. and 8:45 p.m. For directions, visit 
www.innisardengolfclub.com. 
 
Our guest speakers, Suzanne Brown Walsh, J.D., and Stuart G. Warner, Esq., will give a multidisciplinary 
presentation on the Real Life Operation of Living Wills that we are certain will prove most informative to us 
all.    
 
Suzanne Brown Walsh joined Cummings & Lockwood’s Private Clients Group in 2001 and is a Principal in the firm’s 
West Hartford office. She specializes in estate planning, particularly for families of children with special needs, and elder 
law and estate and trust administration. Suzanne has spoken before countless groups and has authored several articles on 
estate planning and taxation. She is a member of the Connecticut and Massachusetts Bars and holds a B.S. degree from 
Boston University and a J.D. from Suffolk University Law School. 
 
Suzanne was appointed by Governor Rell in 2005 to serve as one of Connecticut’s eight Commissioners on Uniform 
Laws. As such, she represents the state as a member of the National Conference of Commissioners on Uniform State 
Laws, a 113 year old organization which promotes statutory uniformity. In addition, Suzanne is a former Chair of the 
Connecticut Bar Association’s Elder Law Section, currently serves as Vice Chair of the Estates and Probate Section, is on 
the latter’s Steering Committee and co-Chairs its Uniform Laws Subcommittee. For the past five years, Suzanne has led 
the group studying and drafting the Connecticut Uniform Trust Code, which, when enacted, will be the first 
comprehensive codification of the law of trusts in Connecticut. She is a Fellow of the American College of Trusts and 
Estates Counsel (ACTEC). She has also served on the Board of Directors of several community organizations, including 
PLAN of Connecticut, Inc., a local, nonprofit group providing low cost trust services to the families of the disabled. Before 
it was disbanded, Suzanne served for years on the Connecticut Law Revision Commission’s Probate Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Since 1991, Stuart G. Warner has worked as Assistant Counsel at Yale-New Haven Hospital, where she serves as a 
member of the Hospital’s Bioethics Committee, often consulting on end-of-life issues. Between 1987 and 1991, she was 
with Cummings & Lockwood as a member of the Health Law group. Stuart is a graduate of Amherst College and Boston 
University School of Law, and following graduation, she clerked for the Honorable Boyce F. Martin, Jr. of the Sixth Circuit 
Court of Appeals. 
 
Space is limited, so we suggest that you reserve a place for yourself and up to two guests by completing and 
returning the tear sheet below with your check for $50 for each guest as soon as possible and no later than 
Friday, November 25. Please let us know in advance if you subsequently find that you are unable to attend.*  
 
IMPORTANT NOTE: Our Breakfast Meeting originally set for November 15 will be rescheduled and we’ll be 
in touch again soon to let you know the new date.   
 
Finally, please mark your calendars today for our first dinner meeting in 2006: Wednesday, February 15, at 
Giovanni’s II – and be sure to visit our website at www.epclfc.org for more details as they become available! 
 
See you November 30th! 
          



Richard J. Della Corte, CPA  
2nd Vice President, Programs 
 
*To cancel, please call Lori Somerville at 877-302-6300. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
If you will attend, please detach and mail to:  EPC c/o Lori Somerville, 109 King Phillip Road, Norton, MA  
02766. 
  
Note:  If you will not be bringing a guest to this meeting, please feel free to either e-mail your registration to 
Lori at EPC-LFC@comcast.net or fax it to her at 508-285-7740 (no cover sheet required). 
  
_____ I will attend the meeting on November 30, 2005. 
  
I will bring _____ guest(s) x $50 per guest = $             total amount enclosed (please make check payable to 
“EPC/LFC”) 
  
Member name:       Phone:       
  
Guest name(s):       and         


